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October 17, 2017 
 
Re: Invitation to Participate: UVIC Research Study - Understanding impulsivity and motor activity, 
including self-regulation, in children with and without Attention Deficit Hyperactivity Disorder (ADHD) 
  
Dear families,  
 
We are providing the following information to inform you of a new opportunity at the University of 
Victoria, conducted through the UVIC Psychology Department (Dr. Macoun). Your child might be 
eligible to participate in this study. Attached you will find more information.  
 
Please note that Dr. Macoun, her research team, and the University of Victoria do not have any personal 
information about you or your child and the district will not be sharing such information as part of this 
study. We are disseminating this information on behalf of the university research team, simply to inform 
you of the study. Please note that not all interested families may be eligible to participate, and that a brief 
telephone interview will be conducted to determine eligibility. 
  
Should you be interested in participating, please review the attached letter, which contains specific 
information about the study, how to contact Dr. Macoun and how to indicate your interest. If you have 
more questions, please feel free to contact Dr. Macoun at 250-721-7534 or sjmacoun@uvic.ca.  
  
Sincerely,     
 

 
 
Scott Stinson, 
Assistant Superintendent, Learning Services 
 
 
 

 


